
As a native Oregonian and a farmer in Josephine County, I'm writing publicly to give my support 

to HB 2739. 

 

This legislation is crucial to the survival of small farms in Oregon, economically vital.  Please 

stand for the future of Oregon agriculture.  Please support 2739 . 

 

Thank you for caring about the Land and People of Oregon. 

 

Christine Perala Gardiner PhD 
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